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MEC YAWA TO STRENGTHEN PARTNERSHIP WITH CONSULTANTS  
 
As part of on-going stakeholder consultations with the construction industry, 
North West MEC for Public Works, Honourable Mr. Howard Yawa is to meet 
with consultants on Tuesday 16 August 2005. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to strengthen partnership with consultants, 
engage them on Project management, contractor support and the delivery of 
Projects within shorter time frames. This in line with the department’s 
resolve to denounce business as usual. 
 
“Our mandate as a department is to provide quality public infrastructure. We 
therefore expect consultants as our Project Managers to perform and ensure 
delivery of our projects on time, on budget and to the highest standard of 
quality.” says MEC Yawa. 
  
The department has extended invitations to Contractors awarded projects by 
the department to be part of the meeting. 
 
The meeting is scheduled for 12H00-15H00 at the Embassy Hall (Next to the 
International School of Southern Africa), William Dick Street, Mafikeng. 
 
 
ISSUED BY THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
FOR CLARITY& FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: Lesiba Moses Kgwele 
(Departmental Spokesperson) at 018-387 2447 OR 083 629 1987 
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